
Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term  - 22 November 2024 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

A big thank you to everyone who donated to Children In Need - we have raised 
over £220 for the Charity this year. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We definitely experienced winter this week and  it impacted on attendance.   
It can be difficult to make a decision about whether to stay home in bad 
weather. We always want children and families to stay safe, however, we 
want children in school if safe. It is much better to come  in a little late if the 
weather improves than take the whole day off. 

 

Please can I remind all parents that you are role models for children.  Whilst 
you are collecting or dropping off please think about the language you use.      

 

If you are unhappy about a child's behaviour then please let us know. 

 

Today the children had an assembly from the Foodbank and we will be starting 
a "reverse advent calendar" collection, There is more information in this  
newsletter. 

 

Best wishes  

 

Simon 

  

Simon Pollard 

Executive Head Teacher 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) 



Diary Dates 

Phase 2  (Year 1, 2 and 3) Christmas Nativity - 18 December 2024 at 2.15pm 

Phase 3 Christmas Performance (Years4, 5 and 6)  - 18 December at 9.15am 

 

 

Friday 20 December 2024 - Last Day of Autumn Term.  Please note - this will be a normal, full day in 

School with the same finish times.  Please note - There will be NO BUSY BEES ON FRIDAY 20 DECEMBER 

2024. 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2024/2025 and 2025/2026 

Term Dates for the next 2 academic years are now available on the school website.  Please visit 

www.carclazesch.org and select the ‘calendar’ to see forthcoming dates.   

Please note - school will no longer have early closures at the end of each term (previously 1.00 at       

Christmas, Easter and Summer terms).  These will now be full school days. 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Winners  

Porthpean - G.Bardell for working like a scientist and accurately describing the differences between       

deciduous and evergreen trees. 

Greenaway - Celebration - S.Phillips  

Perranporth - C.Colliver for always working hard and sparkling with his presentation. 

Carlyon Bay - Z.Mackenzie for super effort and concentration in English.  

Bamaluz - O.Dixon and A.Kiddle - both for their fantastic diary writing in the role of Odysseus.  

Hemmick - A.Gillard for his enthusiasm in all subjects and perseverance to improve his work.  C.Rudd for 

her fantastic work in all subjects.  Times Table Champion:  M.Bone  

 





Well Done 
Perranporth 

Class 
Who have won 

this weeks          
attendance 

award. 
 

Enjoy your  
extra 10 minutes  

playtime! 

!Attendance Matters! 



Lateness 

The gates close at 8.40 ready for registration at 
8.45. If you know you will miss registration, please 

call the office so we know when to expect you. 

!Attendance Matters! 

The attendance policy is available for you to 
have a read through on our website.   

Routine appointments should be booked out of 
school hours whenever possible. We 

acknowledge that some appointments are         
unavoidably in school time or are difficult to 

come by. In that instance, please kindly pop to 
the office and show the appointment confirmation 

to us or you can simply screenshot your                 
appointment and send a copy to -                      

ktaylor@car.celtrust.org  

Exceptional leave requests 

These forms are to be used for any instance 
in which you require your child to be       
absent from school. Not just holidays. 

Please come and see us in the office for a 
hard copy if you need one and an           

electronic copy has been sent via email to            
everyone. 




